
1

November 2019

Hot off the Press – as of 10/31, Orrigen now has 
received its Notice of Completion from UL for the 
PACE part of our Certification with dates 
scheduled for the final certification.  We are 8 
weeks ahead of the projected timeline and have
official dates booked for Smoke testing with all the requirements clearly lined out.  This has exceeded all 
expectations on timeline.  We are now accepted in the UL system with a project number that will remain 
with us through smoke testing and the final UL Certification.  “WOW” is all we have to say!  Our engineer is 
locking down the suggested changes from the first meeting and getting the new boards configured for the 
next round of testing prepped to fast track the process.

Another sizeable development is that we are in Birmingham, Alabama this coming month to meet with a 
combination of entrepreneurs, investors, and management firms.  Our Legal council and advisors have been 
instrumental in setting these up.  There are several goals and expectations coming out of these meetings:

• Feedback on the Business Plan from those that have started businesses before
• Product exposure to several potential management companies that could take the company 

forward
• Test the waters on a capital raise to fund the next phase (We are keeping in mind that most 

investment companies will want to know not only what they are investing in but who is managing 
the day to day activities)

The expectation is to take the current team and bring in the needed expertise to turn us into a full-fledged
company. A consistent message we have heard time and time again is that successful start-ups have
brought in the right expertise at the right time to carry the company forward - we will continue the mantra of
“staying in our lane”.

Another really cool development is that we have been asked to participate in the Lions Den in Dallas in
March, which will be another excellent opportunity to showcase Orrigen and get ready to take the next steps
for this company.

We will continue working both paths forward – the 1st path is for a company to come in and purchase the
Intellectual Property of Orrigen and the 2nd path is to move forward as a start-up company and become fully
operational. We are continuing down both paths until an exit strategy presents itself that satisfies the goals
we established as a team.

We appreciate the encouragement and continued support and we’re glad you’re on this ride with us.

https://www.thelionsdendfw.com/
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Briana George | Managing Partner, 
Administration

Briana@orrigen.com

Andrew Kitch | Managing Partner, Business 
Development - Residential
Andrew@orrigen.com

Austin Chew | Managing Partner, 
Operations

Austin@orrigen.com

Mason Orr | Managing Partner, Business 
Development - Commercial
Mason@orrigen.com

Mike Orr, Chief Technology Officer 

Mike@orrigen.com

Macie Walker, Chief Executive Officer

Macie@orrigen.com


